



SULTANATE OF OMAN
MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

English test

Class test 1

Name:

School Class:

Listening task 1

You are going to hear some information about Thomas Edison twice. First time, listen and write. Second time, listen and check your work. Listen and circle the correct answer.

1. Thomas Addison was born in?

April

August

November

2. Which language did he learned?

Latin

Arabic

English

3. What does his father want him to become?

Teacher

Lawyer

Engineer

4. When did he received the degree of Doctor of Medicine?

1998

1886

1815

5. Who inspired him to became fascinated by diseases of the skin?

His mother

his teacher

his friend

Listening task 12

Now read the statements and check if they are true or false. Put √ for the truth statement & X for the false statement.

1. Thomas Addison was born in 1794. ()
2. He became a member of the Royal Medical Society. ()
3. He moved from London to America. ()
4. He became interested in dermatology. ()
5. He described to changes of skin. ()

Reading

Read the following text about Ahmed and his family's last summer holiday and answer the questions in task 1& 2.

Ahmed and his family went to Muscat for their summer holiday. They stayed with their relatives who live there. They visited too many places there. In the first day, they went to the zoo to see different kind of animals such as monkeys, lions and giraffe. Ahmed gave food to the animals in the zoo and took some pictures there. The weather was hot and sunny, and they were very happy. Then, they visited the Al-Alam palace in Matrah which was built in 1772. Next, they went to the Oman Museum to know more about the culture of Oman. They took some photos. Then they stop at a restaurant to have lunch. They had rice with fish and salad. After that, they visited Marah Land and played lots of games. Finally, they went to the beach and played with sand. They built forts and had barbecue for dinner. They had very good time in Muscat.

Reading task 1

Read the question and choose the correct answer.

1. Where did the family go to?

Muscat

Nizwa

Salalah

2. With whom did they stay?

Their friends

Their relatives

No one

3. How was the weather like?

Sunny

cloudy

rainy

4. Where does the Al-Alam palace locate?

Nizwa

Sohar

Matreh

5. What did they have for dinner?

Rice

chips

barbecue

Reading task 2

Answer the following questions with short answers.

6. What kind of animals did they see in the zoo?
7. When was AL-Alam palace built?.....
8. What is the name of the museum they visited?.....
9. What did they have for lunch?.....
10. Where did they play?